
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Paul O’Connor [ ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 15:56 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Matt ran/se/5247/3254/Prince parade  
 
Dear Caroline 
 
Could you pass my comments on to the Inspector 1. My family have lived in 
seabrook for over 40 years. The road that is subject to this issue has a history of 
being a race track upon which there have been many accidents with occasional 
fatalities.  
 
2. The existing road is not wide enough to carry bidirectional traffic with the current 
parking zones that are currently allocated.  
 
3. Pedestrians crossing the road to Hythe Beach take their lives in their hands.  
 
4. Once Prince’s Parade has been developed, this area will prevent the use of the 
existing road as a race for the local speed enthusiasts and allow pedestrians easy 
access to the beach front from a new and exciting public area. 
 
I believe that supporting the stopping up of the existing road, will be to Hythe’s and 
the general public’s advantage. 
 
Best regards, Paul O’Connor. 
 
 
 




